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Chris Ruttger, President 

Chris Gondeck, 

Envrionmental 

Fund Treasurer: 

"We need to 

rebuild our 

reserve." 

George Reynolds, Golf & Picnic: 

"Get out of your seats & attend." 

Jimmy Bye, Runtilla: 

"27th Runtilla...Let's top the $200K 

milestone." 

....and an appropriate close:  Bobbie Keller leads the room in 

"America The Beautiful". 

Greeters, Betty 

Marquardt 

(Membership) & Tamara 

Johnson (new board 

member) and long term 

supporter & friend of 

Bay Lake, Rodney 

Danielson (Rodney & 

Doris Danielson were 

the first to volunteer to 

be Beach Captains!!).  
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